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SUBJECT: Lake Petit Dam 
Pickens County, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Matheson: 

The Safe Dams Program appreciates your willingness to review this project and to give us 
your input. I have enclosed several items which I hope will help give you some background as well 
as the actual design submittal. The items enclosed are as follows: 

Georgia Safe Dams Act and Rules for Dam Safety 
Copy of correspondence file since notifying owner of problem with seepage 
Georgia Engineering Guidelines 
Engineering Report by Geosyntec Consultants 

Our administrative section is working on the details of our contractual agreement at this time. 
If you have not received a signed contract already, one should be forthcoming soon. I wanted to go 
ahead and get this information to you. 

If you have any questions, please give our office a call at (404) 362-2678. You can talk with 
either myself or Ed Fiegle, my program manager. 

Sincerely, 

[i)aIk j£__ LJ~ 
Dallon Thomas Woosley, P. E. 
Principal Environmental Engineer 
Safe Dams Program 
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